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Ottawa, January 2, 1915.

Mr. Aaron Prussian,
905 18th Street I.V..

Washington, D. 0.

Dear Siri

Mr. King has asked me to acknowledge your ecmsonl- 
oatlon of the 19th of December giving notice of your change 
of address. Your new address has bean put on record, and 

any future correspondence will be sent to you In Washington.

faithfully yours,

>>.McOfiEOOR

Prlvaté Secretary.
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